
From: Islands2050 
Sent: Thursday, June 24, 2021 1:58 PM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: FW: Letters to be included in the IT Agenda Package 08 July 2021 
 
From: Esther Croft   
Sent: Tuesday, June 22, 2021 4:06 PM 
To: Executive Admin <execadmin@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Cc: Robert R. Alloway  
Subject: Letters to be included in the IT Agenda Package 08 July 2021 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Regarding the Reading of the Draft Policy Statement Bylaw V2.0 scheduled for the 8th of July, 2021, it 
has come to my attention that any letters to be included in the Agenda Package must be submitted by 
today, June 22, 2021. With very little time to prepare an adequate response to this nebulous Draft 
Policy, I would request a postponement on this reading and the entire process until after the upcoming 
fall election of the Island Trustees.  
 
The entire Policy needs clarification through proper consultation through Town Hall meetings on every 
island.  
 
Regards, 
 
Esther Croft 
 
Saturna Island 
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Sent from my iPad 


